Fozzie Bear September Newsletter
2025

WELCOME FOZZIE FAMILIES

Dear Families,

Welcome to the Fozzie Bear
Room, we hope everyone had an
amazing Summer with family and
friends! We are so excited to get
the year started and meet all of
our new students. We are hoping
for a year full of learning and
growing, while making new
friends! Your Teachers this Year
will be Miss Emilee, Miss Jada,
Miss Mandy, Miss Talia, and Miss
Erika. If you need to contact the
classroom for any reason feel
free to call or email us at

Fozziebearroom@gmail.com,
215-572-0862 Ext 216.




SPECIAL DAYS:

9/1 CLOSED for Labor Day

9/2 NEW classes start (move up day)
9/9 Teddy Bear Day

9/15 National Child Passenger Safety
Week

9/19 International Peace Day

9/16 Bring A Book to School Day
9/22 First day of Autumn

9/22-9/24 Rosh Hashannah

9/26 Johnny Appleseed Day

SIGNS:

More

For September our theme
is:
Apples in Fall

Number of the month: 3
Letter of the month: Mm
Shape of the month: Circle
Color of the month: Red

This month well will focus on
a number of activities
surrounding apples, such as
matching them by color,
learning if they sink or float,
and using them as stamps to
make art! We will also learn
lots of new words that start
with M and sort circles into
different sizes with a button
activity.

Thank you




BIRTHDAYS THIS
MONTH:

Will 9/14
Maddy 9/19
Danny M. 9/26
Ellie 9/27

Birthday!

We go outside everyday as
long as the weather allows,
so please make sure to have
the appropriate clothing/
outerwear for your child.

Our outside time is 9am- 10
am and 2:30- 3:30pm

*There is an
employee with a
peanut allergy in this
room¥* Please don't pack
any peanut butter! Other nut
butters are fine ( almond
butter, sunflower butter,
cashew butter)

Tips/ Reminders:

* Please label everything you
bring in: Water Bottle,
Jackets, Clothes, Lunch box,
Book bag, even Socks!
*Sneakers are to be worn
everyday, and we
recommend having at least 2
complete outfits in their
cubby at all times!

*The door is monitored from
7:30- 9 am and then again
from 3:30- 5:30pm, if
someone is picking up for the
first time please have ID
even if you're on the
emergency contact list

*For safety reasons please
make sure all the containers
you use to pack your child's'
lunch are Not Glass! They
are starting to feed
themselves and we put the
containers right on the table
for them to eat out of




CENTER WIDE NEWS

Welcome to the start of our 2025-26 school year! We hope everyone
had a great summer and are looking forward to cooler temperatures and
the rest of the fun that the fall season brings. The September
Calendar of Events is posted on the website as well as on the
classroom doors.

Specific classroom information and our Family Handbook is available
on our website in the Programs Tab

Click on your child’s
classroom name, scroll down to the bottom of the page and click on
Welcome Pack and Family Handbook.

Every child must have had breakfast/first bottle before coming to
care.

Every child must have a yearly physical form with all shots up to
date. If we do not have a current, up-to-date physical on file for your
child PLEASE get this done immediately. These PHYSICAL FORMS
are DUE EVERY YEAR! We are in our State Inspection window.
Without a current physical we must deny services.

Lunch Orders: There is NO Thursday lunch scheduled for the first
week of school. (9/4) If you do order lunches, please remember to
provide a drink for the meal.

*Teachers talk with children during lunch about the nutritious value of
the foods they are eating, encouraging them to eat foods from all
food groups. Please make sure you are providing items from all food
groups in their lunches.

*If there is perishable food in your child’'s lunch please label it and we
will place it in the refrigerator. Please use ice packs in lunchboxes as
well.

Safety:

*As with the start of every new school year, we ask for your cooperation
with providing proper identification when picking up your child.
Since family members are permitted to enter the building, keep your
child close to you and be aware of other cars in the parking lot.
Speed limit in the parking lot is 5 MPH. Children may not
wander the hallways/stairwells without a parent in sight.

*Entrance/Exit Door - our main entrance and exit is the back door
off of the playground. This is the only door families may enter or exit
the building. All doors to the building are kept locked at all times. The
back door is manned from 7:30-9:00 AM and from 3:30-5:30 PM
daily.

* Families must arrive before 9:00 AM and after 3:30 PM to pick up their
children. Please try to make appointments during the times the door is
manned. If not possible and you need to pick up or drop off during the
times the door is not manned, you will need to call the center at 215-
572-0862 x202 except on Wednesdays, x200 or 204. It may take a
while for us to get to the door, so please be patient.




*ID Required to pick up a child. We have 2 people to man the
door in the afternoon. They may not know everyone so please
have your ID ready and tell them your name, who you are
picking up, and what room they are in.

*If anyone other than the normal, everyday pick-up person (even if the
are an emergency contact person) needs to pick up your child, you must
complete a yellow release form and leave it at the backdoor desk.

*All Children MUST wear socks and closed shoes (sneakers) to
protect their feet while participating in large motor play both inside and
outside.

We hope everyone is excited for our new school!

Thank You!
Miss Emilee, Miss Jada, Miss Mandy, Miss Erika, and Miss Talia!

Again if you have any questions please email (fozziebearroom@gmail.com) or
call the room! 215-572-0862 ext. (216)



